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[""O's UNITED STATES

[g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
,

I ~'f REGION IV

k 611 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE. SUITE 1000.-%,,[.#' ARUNGTON. TEXAS 78011

June 2, 1981
In Reply Refer To: a;*'

Docket: 50--285/81-11 L

f
C.' 'Omaha Public Power District <//

JO /SSATTN: Mr. W. C. Jones, Division Manager %
M2fgu.,"f g "b
%

eProduction Operations,

C'1623~Harney Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68102 '. - /

| ~.

Gentlemen:
^

x 's

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. J. R. Boardman of this offica
during the period of May 4-8, 1981, of activities authorized by NRC Operating
License CPR-40 for the Fort Calhoun Station, and to the discussion of the
findings with you and memoers of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during tne inspection and our findings are discussed in the
enclosed inspection recort. Within :nese areas, the inspection consisted of
selective examination of procecures and representative records, interviews
witn personnel, and observations by the inscector.

Curing this inspection it was found that certain of your activities were not
concucted in full compliance with 1RC requirements. Consequently, you are
recuired to resocnd to this matter, in writing, in accordance with the pro-
visions of Section 2.201 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10,
Code of Feceral Regulations. Your response should be based on the specifics
contained in the Notice of Violaticn enclosed with this letter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC's,

'

Public Document Room. If this report contains any information that you
believe to be exempt from disclosure under 10 CFR 9.5(a)(4), it is necessary
that you (a) notify this office by telephone within 10 days from the date of
this letter of your intention to file a request for withholding; and (b) sub-
. nit within 25 days from the date of this letter a written aoplication to tnis
office to withhold such information. If your receipt of this letter has been
delayed such that Ic9s than seven days are available for your review, please
notify this office promptly so that a new ::ue date may be established.
Consistent with Section 2.790(b)(1), any such applicaticn must be accompanied
by an affidavit executed by the owner of the infornation wnich identifies -he
cocument or part sougnt to be vitnneid, and wnica contains a full statement
of the reasons on the basis wnica it is claimed that the information snould be
withheld from public disclosure. This section further requires the statement
to adcress witn specificity the considerations listed in M CFR 2.790(b)(a).
The information sougnt to be withheld shall be incorporatad as far as ::ossible

If we do not he' r from you in thisinto a separate part of the afficavit. a

regard witnin the specified ceriocs noted above, the recort will be placed in [Nj
the Public Document Room.
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Omaha Public Power District 2 June 2, 1981

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased
to discuss them with you.

,

Sincerely,

g, a

' W. C. Seidle, Chiefg4s

Engineering Inspection 8 ranch y

Enclosures:
1. Appendix A, Notice of Violation
2. IE Inspection Report 50-285/81-11

|

cc w/ enclosures ,

S. C. Stevens, Manager
Fort Caliioun Station j

P. O. Box 98 ,

Fort Calhoun, Nebraska 68023
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